
S» January 1938

Dear Mr. Dennis ton,

Thanks very much for your letter of January let 

In which you enclose copy of the Dial.

1 am sorry that at the present time I will not 

be able to accept your invitation to write a brief statement 

on the need of balancing the Federal budget. I thought I had 

overdone this subject.

Peggy and the children come up tomorrow, and I 

will give her your message.

Very sincerely yours,

Mr. Robert Dennis ton,
The Backley School,

Thnytown, H.Y.


